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To whom it may concern:

This is to inform you that Essentra has obsoleted part number R1209-093. Unfortunately, our tool
for this part has been damaged beyond repair. Sales do not justify us making a new tool. The
closest equivalent part is R1209-093. This is effective immediately. | apologize for any

inconvenience.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Best Regards,

Greg P. Mifsud
Director of Product Management
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